
 

 

 

 

AUSA Scholarship Information 

The application for scholarships offered by the Central Texas - Fort 

Hood Chapter of the Association of the United States Army (AUSA) is 

CLOSING SOON! Scholarships are available to AUSA members and their 

spouse/children/grandchildren. We are awarding $1,000 and $5,000 

scholarships in June 2021. 

 

To apply for an AUSA scholarship, complete the application with all 

supporting documentation. The scholarship application website:   

https://ausaforthood.org/scholarships 

 

All applications must be received no later than May 1, 2021. 

Scholarships will be awarded in June 2021. Recipients will be notified 

via email.  

 

Already applied for the AUSA Central Texas-Fort Hood scholarship? 

Consider applying for a national-level AUSA scholarship. There are 

many scholarships available.  Applications are available at 

https://www.ausa.org/scholarships   

 

 

Not an AUSA member? Visit our website and join today! https://www.ausa.org/membership 
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